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Prayer Requests

1. For God to give me a clear direction on future ministry here in the UK and wisdom to 

navigate these difficult visa situations. 

2. Pray for the five girls I am currently taking through our discipleship program.

3. We have a missions team coming here to do evangelism this Easter break.  

Plans Are Changing…
I arrived in London in February and I am 
so excited to be back after being away 
for a couple months. I have missed this 
church family so much. Being back has 
been a joy and I have loved meeting with 
young ladies for discipleship. Sadly after 
being here not even a month I got an 
email from the government saying I need 
to leave by May 16th. This is due to visa 
issues that I was told were resolved 
when I left a couple months ago. After 
consulting our lawyer it would be best 
for me to leave by that date and not 
return for at least six months. During 
which time I’ll be figuring out future 
steps and praying for what God wants 
me to do. This has definitely thrown off 
what was originally planned which was 
for me to be here 6 months on a tourist 
visa. Thankfully God is still sovereign 
and His plan is better than my plan. 

Next Steps  
Since I’m able to stay in the UK until 
May I am going to be meeting people for 
discipleship, helping with primary, and 
jumping in wherever I can to serve this 
wonderful church. My next step for 
planning for the future is to continue 
praying and to knocking on more doors. 
Thank you to everyone who has been 
praying for me during this time of 
uncertainty. While I am excited for what 
the Lord has planned I am mourning the 
time I could have had with such 
wonderful people at my church here in 
London.
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